
From: Jennifer White
To: Mary Rose Walden; Jodi MacArthur
Subject: FW: By-Law 2010-46 revision request.
Date: February 2, 2024 3:59:00 PM

Jennifer White
Manager of Legislative Services/Clerk
 

From: Ed O  
Sent: Friday, February 2, 2024 3:57 PM
To: info@huronkinloss.com
Cc: Jane Eybergen <jeybergen@huronkinloss.com>; Jennifer White
<jwhite@huronkinloss.com>
Subject: By-Law 2010-46 revision request.
 

Edward O’Hare

 
Property Owner:  88 Boiler Beach Rd.
 
February 2, 2024
 
Township of Huron-Kinloss Council
21 Queen Street
P.O. Box 130
Ripely ON, N0G 2R0
 
Attn:  Township of Huron-Kinloss Council
 
RE:  Law Watering BY-LAW 2010-46
 
This email is a request for the Township of Huron-Kinloss to review By-Law 2010-46.  The By-
Law regulates the usage of water for watering of lawns.  Item three in By-law 2010-46
states:  lawns may be watered between the hours of 6:00 a.m. and 9:00 a.m. and 6:00 p.m.
and 9:00 p.m.
 
This allows for six hours on each day for lawn watering.  Three hours two times a day is
excessive usage of water for lawn watering.  I request the Council provide a specific time
limit more appropriate with-in the current time frames allowed.
 
In addition, to usage of water, the amount of noise a sprinkler can make is extremely
disturbing to the peace and quiet.  The constant noise of a sprinkler running for three hours



twice daily, every other day, all summer is noise pollution. 
 
Note, most sprinklers available do not make a sound and effectively water the lawn. 
 
Please, address this noise pollution and allow us to enjoy the peace and quiet.
 
Thank you for your time and consideration. 
 
Sincerely,
 
Edward O’Hare

 
Cc:  Jane Eybergen
       Jennifer White
 

 

 




